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Dear Mr.Wates,

In your letter to the Government of Belarus concerning communication

ACCC/C/2009/37 you forwarded several questions posed by the Committee. In addition, I was invited to provide any comments to those questions.

While we are preparing a more detailed response to the questions posed by the Committee, please be aware of the Information on non-compliance by Belarus with Espoo Convention, sent by a Ukrainian NGO to the Implementation Committee of the Espoo Convention on July1,2009. While this Information addresses a different issue - construction of a nuclear power plant – it covers the issue of transboundary impact assessment procedures in Belarus.

Given this was one of the issues raised by the Aarhus Compliance Committee in its letter to Belarus Government in the case ACCC/C/2009/37, I am forwarding you full text of the Information mentioned. These documents are not confidential, since all of them can be accessed in the Internet.

Kind regards,

